

18 July 2024

Official Sensitive

Dear Parent/Guardian

As we approach the end of a busy term and what looks to be a very warm few days, I have made the decision to allow students to wear school PE kit until the end of term.

There is also a celebration day on Monday which will also make is easier for students to participate in the planned activities.

As always, if students choose to wear school uniform that is perfectly acceptable.

Please ensure that students are wearing the school PE kit, with regulation shorts. **Leggings and cycling shorts are not permitted.** 

Yours sincerely

Mr A Harvison

Headteacher

















